
We hope your child is going to have a wonderful time in Year 1!   

                        Phonics 
 

We will have daily phonics lessons which will help your 

child learn to become a confident reader and prepare 

them for their Phonics Screening Test in June 2026. More 

information will follow later in the year, however, read-

ing with your child as often as possible will support them 

in being ready for this assessment. 

       PE 
PE lessons will be on Monday 

and Tuesday each week.  

Your child’s PE kit can stay in school and will be 

sent home at the end of each half term. 

      Homework 

Children won’t receive a homework book this 

year. However, they will be sent home with a 

‘Maths Passport’, including 5 activities which 

can be practised with your child throughout 

the half-term. Please sign and date each time 

you practise these activities 

with your child, and return 

the passport before half-

term. 

Termly Homework 

Children will receive an activity-based home-

work task which will be linked to your child’s 

learning. This will be sent out before the half-

term holidays. Hopefully you will have fun 

working together on these activities! 

Open School 

You are welcome to come 

into Year 1 next Monday 8th 

Sep, between 3.20pm and 

4pm, to look around our classroom. 

We look forward to working with you over the next year. Please don’t hesitate to get in touch 

by contacting the school office if you have any queries. You can also catch us after school on the 

playground.                    Miss Slater and Miss MacGregor 

Tuesday afternoon 

Each Tuesday afternoon, Year 1 will be taught 

PE by our coach Jordan and then will be taught 

RE by Miss Ashcroft. 

Snack 

Children in Year 1 are given a piece of fruit to eat 

either before or after playtime every day. 

Home Reading Books 

Monster Phonics books will be sent 

home on a Thursday, and collected 

in on the following Monday. 

A supporting reading book will be 

sent home on a Monday and changed the follow-

ing Monday. 

Please sign the reading record to show your child 

has practised for 10 minutes every day. 

Reading records can remain in your child’s school 

bag throughout the week so that we can practise 

reading in class as well. 


